
 
 

 

NOTICE 
 

Date:      September 3, 2021 
 
Re: Financial Services Department – Office hours starting week of  

September 6, 2021 
 
 
This is to notify the University of Toronto community that the Financial Services 
Department 2nd floor reception at 215 Huron Street will be open from Monday to Thursday 
from 8:45 am to 5:00 pm each week starting the week of September 6, 2021. 


